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The End of Poverty
The classic work that redefined the sociology of knowledge and has inspired a generation of philosophers
and thinkers In this seminal book, Peter L. Berger and Thomas Luckmann examine how knowledge forms and
how it is preserved and altered within a society. Unlike earlier theorists and philosophers, Berger and
Luckmann go beyond intellectual history and focus on commonsense, everyday knowledge—the proverbs,
morals, values, and beliefs shared among ordinary people. When first published in 1966, this systematic,
theoretical treatise introduced the term social construction,effectively creating a new thought and
transforming Western philosophy.

Understanding Obstacles to Peace
The Red and the Black
Presents an analysis of the central ideas and achievements that have shaped India throughout its recent
economic boom, explaining why India's future will depend on reform and innovation in all sectors of
public life.
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Critique of Black Reason
Are you often told to stop taking things to heart or to toughen up? Do you have a lot of empathy for
others? Overanalyze things and get 'stuck in your own head'? Or become easily overwhelmed and frequently
need to withdraw? If the answer is YES, you are probably a Highly Sensitive Person and this Handbook
will be your survival guide! One in five people are born with the trait of high sensitivity. Yet, there
is a general lack of awareness of the trait in our society, which leaves many people struggling
physically, emotionally, mentally and spiritually with being highly sensitive in a non-sensitive world.
More often than not, HSPs are yearning for acceptance of their trait, not just from other people but
also for themselves. When they realize their sensitivity is 'normal' and it's acknowledged in a positive
way, a deep sense of relief arises and they can begin to flourish - feeling empowered to bring their
unique abilities of empathy, compassion, creativity, healing and much more into the world. Presented in
four sections that lead the reader on a journey of true holistic self-understanding, the book starts
with a section exploring the main qualities and challenges of the trait, and how it can be a real gift
in life; not a flaw. The second section then delves into impacts of living as an HSP, such as the many
masks that they tend to wear (people-pleasing and so on), the relationships they attract, and how they
can start on the journey to feeling more valued. The third section provides a wide range of practical
strategies to manage the trait more effectively, from more self-love, coping with over-arousal, tapping
for emotional freedom, energy protection, dealing with loss and bereavement, and tuning into the healing
power of animals. And the final section touches on the more spiritual aspect of life that many HSPs are
searching for, whether knowingly or not - from past-life themes to the unseen world, such as angels - in
their quest to fully accept themselves, and to live the authentic, fulfilling lives they deserve.

Conquering the Highlands
Amusing Ourselves to Death
Using research into the relationship between lifestyle and fertility, the authors outline a mind/body
approach to achieving greater fertility. 75,000 first printing.

From Poverty to Power
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Focusing on the term empowerment this book examines the various meanings given to the concept of
empowerment and the many ways power can be expressed - in personal relationships and in wider social
interactions.

Forthcoming Books
Conquest
Divided into eight sections, each with introductory essays, the selections offer rich and detailed
insights into a diverse multinational philosophical landscape. Revealed in this pathbreaking work is the
way in which traditional philosophical issues related to ethics, metaphysics, and epistemology, for
instance, take on specific forms in Africa's postcolonial struggles. Much of its moral, political, and
social philosophy is concerned with the turbulent processes of embracing modern identities while
protecting ancient cultures.

The Conquest of Mexico
Human society is full of would-be "change agents," a restless mix of campaigners, lobbyists, and
officials, both individuals and organizations, set on transforming the world. They want to improve
public services, reform laws and regulations, guarantee human rights, get a fairer deal for those on the
sharp end, achieve greater recognition for any number of issues, or simply be treated with respect.
Striking then, why so many universities lack programs for social activists, to which students can turn
for advice and inspiration. Instead, scholarly discussions of change are fragmented with few
conversations crossing disciplinary boundaries, rarely making it onto the radar of those actively
seeking change. This book bridges the gap between academia and practice, bringing together the best
research from a range of academic disciplines and the evolving practical understanding of activists to
explore the topic of social and political change. Drawing on many first-hand examples from the global
experience of Oxfam, one of the world's largest social justice NGOs, as well as the author's insights
from studying and working on international development, it tests ideas on how change happens and offers
the latest thinking on what works to achieve progressive change.

Conquering Infertility
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Shortlisted for the Financial Times and Goldman Sachs Business Book of the Year Award 2012. Why are some
nations more prosperous than others? Why Nations Fail sets out to answer this question, with a
compelling and elegantly argued new theory: that it is not down to climate, geography or culture, but
because of institutions. Drawing on an extraordinary range of contemporary and historical examples, from
ancient Rome through the Tudors to modern-day China, leading academics Daron Acemoglu and James A.
Robinson show that to invest and prosper, people need to know that if they work hard, they can make
money and actually keep it - and this means sound institutions that allow virtuous circles of
innovation, expansion and peace. Based on fifteen years of research, and answering the competing
arguments of authors ranging from Max Weber to Jeffrey Sachs and Jared Diamond, Acemoglu and Robinson
step boldly into the territory of Francis Fukuyama and Ian Morris. They blend economics, politics,
history and current affairs to provide a new, powerful and persuasive way of understanding wealth and
poverty.

The End of the World
This book describes and analyzes protracted conflicts in the Great Lakes Region of Africa. In doing so,
it emphasizes obstacles to peace rather than root causes of conflict. Case studies are presented from
Burundi, the Democratic Republic of the Congo, Northern Kenya, Northern Uganda, Southern Sudan, and
Zanzibar. Amongst other conclusions, the book shows that, to settle or transform protracted conflicts,
distinction must be made between strategic and nonstrategic actors: the former must be able to prevail
upon the latter in the negotiation and implementation of peace agreements. The theme and collection of
the research presented in this book is unique in the literature. The case studies all employ methods of
othick description, o process tracing (following particular actors and their interests), and in-depth
personal interviews. The book will be of interest to academics, researchers, undergraduate and postgraduate students, and professionals in conflict theory, analysis and resolution, African and
development studies, political science and international affairs, as well as to mediators, negotiators,
and facilitators in conflict resolution

Emerging memory
Based on Stanford University psychologist Kelly McGonigal's wildly popular course "The Science of
Willpower," The Willpower Instinct is the first book to explain the new science of self-control and how
it can be harnessed to improve our health, happiness, and productivity. Informed by the latest research
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and combining cutting-edge insights from psychology, economics, neuroscience, and medicine, The
Willpower Instinct explains exactly what willpower is, how it works, and why it matters. For example,
readers will learn: Willpower is a mind-body response, not a virtue. It is a biological function that
can be improved through mindfulness, exercise, nutrition, and sleep. Willpower is not an unlimited
resource. Too much self-control can actually be bad for your health. Temptation and stress hijack the
brain's systems of self-control, but the brain can be trained for greater willpower Guilt and shame over
your setbacks lead to giving in again, but self-forgiveness and self-compassion boost self-control.
Giving up control is sometimes the only way to gain self-control. Willpower failures are contagious—you
can catch the desire to overspend or overeat from your friends—but you can also catch self-control from
the right role models. In the groundbreaking tradition of Getting Things Done, The Willpower Instinct
combines life-changing prescriptive advice and complementary exercises to help readers with goals
ranging from losing weight to more patient parenting, less procrastination, better health, and greater
productivity at work.

A Discourse Upon the Origin and Foundation of the Inequality Among Mankind
Deforestation of Scotland began millennia ago and by the early 20th century woodland cover was down to
about 6 per cent of the total land area. A century later woodland cover had tripled. Most of the newly
established forestry plantations were created on elevated land with wet peaty soils and high wind
exposure, not exactly the condition in which forests naturally thrive. Jan Oosthoek tells in this book
the story of how 20th century foresters devised ways to successfully reforest the poor Scottish uplands,
land that was regarded as unplantable, to fulfil the mandate they had received from the Government and
wider society to create a timber reserve. He raises the question whether the adopted forestry practice
was the only viable means to create forests in the Scottish Highlands by examining debates within the
forestry community about the appearance of the forests and their longterm ecological prospects. Finally,
the book argues that the long held ecological convictions among foresters and pressure from
environmentalists came together in the late 20th century to create more environmentally sensitive
forestry.

Classic Concepts in Anthropology
A comprehensive guide to overcoming infertility shows women how to work their way through the medical
options and deal with the psychological implications of this common condition. Reprint. 35,000 first
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printing.

Is Your Mind Fertility-Friendly?
Losing Eden traces the environmental history and development of the American West and explains how the
land has shaped and been shaped by the people who live there. Discusses key events and topics from the
Beringia migration, Columbian Exchange, and federal territorial acquisition to post-war expansion,
resource exploitation, and climate change Structures the coverage around three important themes:
balancing economic success and ecological protection; avoiding "the tragedy of the commons"; and
achieving sustainability Contains an accessible, up-to-date narrative written by an expert scholar and
professor that supplements a variety of college-level survey or seminar courses on US, American West, or
environmental history Incorporates student-friendly features, including definitions of key terms,
suggested reading sections, and over 30 illustrations

Questioning Empowerment
Scientific studies show that the mind/body connection has an extraordinary power to heal. Ageless Body,
Timeless Mind goes beyond ancient mind/body wisdom and current anti-aging research to show you do not
have to grow old. With the passage of time, you can retain your physical vitality, creativity, memory
and self-esteem. Dr Deepak Chopra bases his theories on the ancient Indian science of Ayurveda,
according to which, optimum health is about achieving balance physically, emotionally and
psychologically, and demonstrates that, contrary to our traditional beliefs about aging, we can use our
innate capacity for balance to direct the way our bodies metabolize time and achieve our unbounded
potential.

Six Steps to Increased Fertility
The landmark exploration of economic prosperity and how the world can escape from extreme poverty for
the world's poorest citizens, from one of the world's most renowned economists Hailed by Time as one of
the world's hundred most influential people, Jeffrey D. Sachs is renowned for his work around the globe
advising economies in crisis. Now a classic of its genre, The End of Poverty distills more than thirty
years of experience to offer a uniquely informed vision of the steps that can transform impoverished
countries into prosperous ones. Marrying vivid storytelling with rigorous analysis, Sachs lays out a
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clear conceptual map of the world economy. Explaining his own work in Bolivia, Russia, India, China, and
Africa, he offers an integrated set of solutions to the interwoven economic, political, environmental,
and social problems that challenge the world's poorest countries. Ten years after its initial
publication, The End of Poverty remains an indispensible and influential work. In this 10th anniversary
edition, Sachs presents an extensive new foreword assessing the progress of the past decade, the work
that remains to be done, and how each of us can help. He also looks ahead across the next fifteen years
to 2030, the United Nations' target date for ending extreme poverty, offering new insights and
recommendations. From the Trade Paperback edition.

How to Read a Folktale
History of the Franks
Enrique Dussel is considered one of the founding philosophers of liberation in the Latin American
tradition, an influential arm of what is now called decoloniality. While he is astoundingly prolific,
relatively few of his works can be found in English translation - and none of these focus specifically
on education. Founding members of the Latin American Philosophy of Education Society David I. Backer and
Cecilia Diego bring to us Dussel's THE PEDAGOGICS OF LIBERATION: A Latin American Philosophy of
Education, the first English translation of Dussel's thinking on education, and also the first
translation of any part of his landmark multi-volume work Towards an Ethics of Latin American
Liberation. Dussel's ouevre is an impressive intellectual mosaic that uses Europeans to disrupt European
thinking. This mosaic has at its center French philosopher Emmanuel Levinas, but also includes Ancient
Greek philosophy, Thomist theology, modern Enlightenment philosophy, analytic philosophy of language,
Marxism, psychoanalysis (Freud, Klein, evolutionary psychology, neuroscience), phenomenology (Sartre,
Heidegger, Husserl, Hegel), critical theory (Frankfurt School, Habermas), and linguistics. Dussel joins
these traditions to Latin American history, literature, and philosophy, specifically the work of Octavio
Paz, Ivan Illich, and the philosophers of liberation whom Dussel studied with in Argentina before his
exile to Mexico in the late 1970s. Drawing heavily from the ethical philosophy of Emmanuel Levinas,
Dussel examines the dominating and liberating features of intimate, concrete, and observable
interactions between different kinds of people who might sit down and have face-to-face encounters,
specifically where there may be an inequality of knowledge and a responsibility to guide, teach, learn,
care, or study: teacher-student, politician-citizen, doctor-patient, philosopher-nonphilosopher, and so
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on. Those occupying the superior position of these face-to-face encounters (teachers, politicians,
doctors, philosophers) have a clear choice for Dussel when it comes to their pedagogics. They are either
open to hearing the voice of the Other, disrupting their sense of what is and should be by a newness
beyond what they know; or, following the dominant pedagogics, they can try to communicate and instruct
their sense of what is and should be to the (supposed) tabula rasas in their charge. Dussel calls that
sense of what is and should be "lo Mismo." This groundbreaking translation makes possible a face-to-face
encounter between an Anglo Philosophy of Education and Latin American Pedagogics. "Pedagogics" should be
considered as a type of philosophical inquiry alongside ethics, economics, and politics. Dussel's
pedagogics is a decolonizing pedagogics, one rooted in the philosophy of liberation he has spent his
epic career articulating. With an Introduction by renowned philosopher Linda Martin Alcoff, this book
adds an essential voice to our conversations about teaching, learning, and studying, as well as critical
theory in general. ENRIQUE DUSSEL was born in 1934 in the town of La Paz, in the region of Mendoza,
Argentina. He first came to Mexico in 1975 as a political exile and is currently a Mexican citizen,
Professor in the Department of Philosophy at the Iztapalapa campus of the Universidad Autónoma
Metropolitana (Autonomous Metropolitan University, UAM), and also teaches courses at the Universidad
Nacional Autónoma de México (National Autonomous University of Mexico, UNAM). He has an undergraduate
degree in Philosophy (from the Universidad Nacional de Cuyo/National University of Cuyo in Mendoza,
Argentina), a Doctorate from the Complutense University of Madrid, a Doctorate in History from the
Sorbonne in Paris, and an undergraduate degree in Theology obtained through studies in Paris and
Münster.

Australian Books in Print
Offers a look at the causes and effects of poverty and inequality, as well as the possible solutions.
This title features research, human stories, statistics, and compelling arguments. It discusses about
the world we live in and how we can make it a better place.

The African Philosophy Reader
Imagining India
This book argues for hybridity of Western and African cultures within cybercultural and subcultural
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forms of communication. Kehbuma Langmia argues that when both Western and African cultures merge
together through new forms of digital communication, marginalized populations in Africa are able to
embrace communication, which could help in the socio-cultural and political development of the
continent. On the other hand, the book also engages Richard McPhail’s Electronic Colonization Theory in
order to demonstrate how developing areas such as Africa experience a new form of imperialistic
subjugation because of electronic and digital communication. Globalization and Cyberculture illustrates
how new forms of communication inculcate age-old traditional forms of communications into Africa’s
cyberculture while complicating notions of identity, dependency, and the digital divide gap.

African Perspectives on Development
Theoretical perspectives on the crisis of development theories.

The Biological Mind
This open access monograph argues established democratic norms for freedom of expression should be
implemented on the internet. Moderating policies of tech companies as Facebook, Twitter and Google have
resulted in posts being removed on an industrial scale. While this moderation is often encouraged by
governments - on the pretext that terrorism, bullying, pornography, "hate speech" and "fake news" will
slowly disappear from the internet - it enables tech companies to censure our society. It is the social
media companies who define what is blacklisted in their community standards. And given the dominance of
social media in our information society, we run the risk of outsourcing the definition of our principles
for discussion in the public domain to private companies. Instead of leaving it to social media
companies only to take action, the authors argue democratic institutions should take an active role in
moderating criminal content on the internet. To make this possible, tech companies should be analyzed
whether they are approaching a monopoly. Antitrust legislation should be applied to bring those
monopolies within democratic governmental oversight. Despite being in different stages in their lives,
Anne Mette is in the startup phase of her research career, while Frederik is one of the most prolific
philosophers in Denmark, the authors found each other in their concern about Free Speech on the
internet. The book was originally published in Danish as Dit opslag er blevet fjernet - techgiganter &
ytringsfrihed. Praise for 'Your Post has been Removed' "From my perspective both as a politician and as
private book collector, this is the most important non-fiction book of the 21st Century. It should be
disseminated to all European citizens. The learnings of this book and the use we make of them today are
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crucial for every man, woman and child on earth. Now and in the future." Jens Rohde, member of the
European Parliament for the Alliance of Liberals and Democrats for Europe "This timely book compellingly
presents an impressive array of information and analysis about the urgent threats the tech giants pose
to the robust freedom of speech and access to information that are essential for individual liberty and
democratic self-government. It constructively explores potential strategies for restoring individual
control over information flows to and about us. Policymakers worldwide should take heed!" Nadine
Strossen, Professor, New York Law School. Author, HATE: Why We Should Resist It with Free Speech, Not
Censorship This work was published by Saint Philip Street Press pursuant to a Creative Commons license
permitting commercial use. All rights not granted by the work's license are retained by the author or
authors.

How Change Happens
A pioneering neuroscientist argues that we are more than our brains To many, the brain is the seat of
personal identity and autonomy. But the way we talk about the brain is often rooted more in mystical
conceptions of the soul than in scientific fact. This blinds us to the physical realities of mental
function. We ignore bodily influences on our psychology, from chemicals in the blood to bacteria in the
gut, and overlook the ways that the environment affects our behavior, via factors varying from
subconscious sights and sounds to the weather. As a result, we alternately overestimate our capacity for
free will or equate brains to inorganic machines like computers. But a brain is neither a soul nor an
electrical network: it is a bodily organ, and it cannot be separated from its surroundings. Our selves
aren't just inside our heads--they're spread throughout our bodies and beyond. Only once we come to
terms with this can we grasp the true nature of our humanity.

Ageless Body, Timeless Mind
This incisive volume brings together postcolonial studies, visual culture and cultural memory studies to
explain how the Netherlands continues to rediscover its history of violence in colonial Indonesia. Dutch
commentators have frequently claimed that the colonial past and especially the violence associated with
it has been 'forgotten' in the Netherlands. Uncovering 'lost' photographs and other documents of
violence has thereby become a recurring feature aimed at unmasking a hidden truth. The author argues
that, rather than absent, such images have been consistently present in the Dutch public sphere and have
been widely available in print, on television and now on the internet. Emerging Memory: Photographs of
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Colonial Atrocity in Dutch Cultural Remembrance shows that between memory and forgetting there is a
haunted zone from which pasts that do not fit the stories nations live by keep on emerging and
submerging while retaining their disturbing presence.

Quill & Quire
Failure to conceive can cause immense pain and suffering and the purpose of my book is to help women
become aware that stress and negative emotions can have a detrimental effect on their fertility and to
help them to do something about it.

The Handbook for Highly Sensitive People
From the author of Guns, Germs and Steel, Jared Diamond's Collapse: How Societies Choose to Fail or
Survive is a visionary study of the mysterious downfall of past civilizations. Now in a revised edition
with a new afterword, Jared Diamond's Collapse uncovers the secret behind why some societies flourish,
while others founder - and what this means for our future. What happened to the people who made the
forlorn long-abandoned statues of Easter Island? What happened to the architects of the crumbling Maya
pyramids? Will we go the same way, our skyscrapers one day standing derelict and overgrown like the
temples at Angkor Wat? Bringing together new evidence from a startling range of sources and piecing
together the myriad influences, from climate to culture, that make societies self-destruct, Jared
Diamond's Collapse also shows how - unlike our ancestors - we can benefit from our knowledge of the past
and learn to be survivors. 'A grand sweep from a master storyteller of the human race' - Daily Mail
'Riveting, superb, terrifying' - Observer 'Gripping the book fulfils its huge ambition, and Diamond is
the only man who could have written it' - Economis 'This book shines like all Diamond's work' - Sunday
Times

Why Nations Fail
Pedagogics of Liberation
How to Read a Folktale offers the first English translation of Ibonia, a spellbinding tale of old
Madagascar. Ibonia is a folktale on epic scale. Much of its plot sounds familiar: a powerful royal hero
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attempts to rescue his betrothed from an evil adversary and, after a series of tests and duels, he and
his lover are joyfully united with a marriage that affirms the royal lineage. These fairytale elements
link Ibonia with European folktales, but the tale is still very much a product of Madagascar. It
contains African-style praise poetry for the hero; it presents Indonesian-style riddles and poems; and
it inflates the form of folktale into epic proportions. Recorded when the Malagasy people were
experiencing European contact for the first time, Ibonia proclaims the power of the ancestors against
the foreigner. Through Ibonia, Lee Haring expertly helps readers to understand the very nature of
folktales. His definitive translation, originally published in 1994, has now been fully revised to
emphasize its poetic qualities, while his new introduction and detailed notes give insight into the
fascinating imagination and symbols of the Malagasy. Haring’s research connects this exotic narrative
with fundamental questions not only of anthropology but also of literary criticism.

Globalization and Cyberculture
Drawing on newly discovered sources and writing with brilliance, drama, and profound historical insight,
Hugh Thomas presents an engrossing narrative of one of the most significant events of Western history.
Ringing with the fury of two great empires locked in an epic battle, Conquest captures in extraordinary
detail the Mexican and Spanish civilizations and offers unprecedented in-depth portraits of the
legendary opponents, Montezuma and Cortés. Conquest is an essential work of history from one of our most
gifted historians.

Rights-based Approaches
Eminent critic Achille Mbembe reevaluates history and racism, offering a capacious genealogy of the
category of Blackness from the Atlantic slave trade to the present to show how the conjoining of the
biological fiction of race with definitions of Blackness have been and continue to be used to uphold
oppression."

The Social Construction of Reality
The late anthropologist Valerio Valeri is best known for the high quality of his writings on specific
societies of Polynesia and eastern Indonesia, but Classic concepts in anthropology makes available a
different side of Valeri's inimitable genius, a series of dazzlingly erudite, comparative essays on core
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topics in the history of anthropological theory, originally published in Italian or French. This new
volume brings together Valeri's masterful discussions of anthropological thought about ritual,
fetishism, cosmogonic myth, belief, caste, kingship, mourning, play, feasting, ceremony, and cultural
relativism. Classic concepts in anthropology is an essential resource for students and researchers
throughout the social sciences and humanities.

Losing Eden
Our fear of the world ending, like our fear of the dark, is ancient, deep-seated and perennial. It
crosses boundaries of space and time, recurs in all human communities and finds expression in every
aspect of cultural production - from pre-historic cave paintings to high-tech computer games. This
volume examines historical and imaginary scenarios of apocalypse, the depiction of its likely triggers,
and imagined landscapes in the aftermath of global destruction. Its discussion moves effortlessly from
classic novels including Aldous Huxley's Brave New World, George Orwell's Nineteen Eighty-Four and
Margaret Atwood's Oryx and Crake, to blockbuster films such as Blade Runner, Armageddon and Invasion of
the Body Snatchers. Lisboa also takes into account religious doctrine, scientific research and the
visual arts to create a penetrating, multi-disciplinary study that provides profound insight into one of
Western culture's most fascinating and enduring preoccupations.

Infertility Counseling
Infertility Counseling: A Comprehensive Handbook for Clinicians, 2nd edition, is a comprehensive,
multidisciplinary textbook for all health professionals providing care for individuals facing
reproductive health issues. It is the most thorough and extensive book currently available for
clinicians in the field of infertility counseling, providing an exhaustive and comprehensive review of
topics. It addresses both the medical and psychological aspects of infertility, reviewing assessment
approaches, treatment strategies, counseling for medical conditions impacting fertility, third-party
reproduction, alternative family building and post infertility counseling issues. Each chapter follows
the same format: introduction, historical overview, literature review, theoretical framework,
identification of clinical issues, suggestions for therapeutic interventions, and future implication.
This edition also includes extensive appendixes of clinical tools useful to the clinician, including an
Internet database of resources and an extensive glossary of terminology.
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The Willpower Instinct
Hugh Thomas' account of the collapse of Montezuma's great Aztec empire under the onslaughts of Cort's'
conquistadors is one of the great historical works of our times. A thrilling and sweeping narrative, it
also bristles with moral and political issues. After setting out from Spain - against explicit
instructions - in 1519, some 500 conquistadors destroyed their ships and fought their way towards the
capital of the greatest empire of the New World. When they finally reached Tenochtitlan, the huge city
on lake Texcoco, they were given a courtly welcome by Montezuma, who believed them to be gods. Their
later abduction of the emperor, their withdrawl and the final destruction of the city make the Conquest
one of the most enthralling and tragic episodes in world history.

Assisted Reproduction and Conflict in Rights
Examines the ways in which television has transformed public discourse--in politics, education,
religion, science, and elsewhere--into a form of entertainment that undermines exposition, explanation
and knowledge, in a special anniversary edition of the classic critique of the influence of the mass
media on a democratic society. Reprint.

Collapse
Your Post Has Been Removed
This work has been selected by scholars as being culturally important and is part of the knowledge base
of civilization as we know it. This work is in the public domain in the United States of America, and
possibly other nations. Within the United States, you may freely copy and distribute this work, as no
entity (individual or corporate) has a copyright on the body of the work. Scholars believe, and we
concur, that this work is important enough to be preserved, reproduced, and made generally available to
the public. To ensure a quality reading experience, this work has been proofread and republished using a
format that seamlessly blends the original graphical elements with text in an easy-to-read typeface. We
appreciate your support of the preservation process, and thank you for being an important part of
keeping this knowledge alive and relevant.
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